
A14 junction 50 to 59: Ipswich Park & Ride signage  
  
I am writing to inform you that we'll be carrying out work to install new signage along the 
A14 between junctions 50 and 59 to improve the visibility of the Park and Ride sites.  
  
We plan to complete this work over four weeks from Monday 27 March to Thursday 27 
April 2023, on weeknights only, working between the hours of 8pm to 6am, subject to 
weather conditions.   
   
Due to the amount of work on this project, we have split the work into several phases. To 
deliver this work safely, we will require some closures. For more information about the 
location and dates of these closures please see table below:  
 
Closures and diversions 
Most of our work will be carried out under lane closures, however, we will occasionally 
require some full closures. Details of the full closures can be found below:  
 

 Junction 58 westbound exit slip – Monday 27 March – Traffic will be diverted up to 
junction 57 to exit and return on the A14 (Diagram 1).  

 
 Junction 55 westbound exit slip – Monday 3 April – Traffic will be diverted up to 

junction 56 to exit and return on the A14 (Diagram 2). 
 

 Junction 51 eastbound exit slip – Wednesday 5 April – Traffic will be diverted up to 
junction 52 to exit and return on the A14 (Diagram 3).  

 
You can find the most up to date closure information and copies of the diversion maps on 
our website here  https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/east-road-maintenance-
work/
 
We are working collaboratively with our Suffolk Highways partner to ensure our we 
coordinate both our local and national highway works, to minimise disruption. 
 
How to find out more 
If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email at 
info@nationalhighways.co.uk. For information on local highway work in your area visit: 
www.one.network or contact planned.highwaysengland@suffolk.gov.uk   
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